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14 July 2020  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 11 Students 
 

Year 11 – Summer Results Day 2020  
I hope that this letter finds you and your family well.  I wanted to write and give you some information about how 
results will be issued this Summer and reassure you that we have spent a great deal of time working with our staff 
to ensure that your child receives a grade that reflects the culmination of their efforts for each of the courses they 
have studied.  
 
How will the grades be calculated?  
Each subject has spent a great deal of time looking at a range of evidence for each child and used this to indicate 
the most likely grade they would have gained if the Summer 2020 public exams had gone ahead.  This link shows 
the process, but you will also note that students' grades are subject to external scrutiny by Awarding bodies 
and Ofqual (the exams regulator).    
 
When and how will my child’s results be released?  
We will provide your child with login details to a secure portal so they can access their results from 8am on 
Thursday 20 August.  Your child will need to check they can access the portal using the login details that will come 
direct to them in the post.  In the event they cannot access the portal using the details provided, they will need to 
contact Helpdesk@esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk.  
 
Where can I find further information regarding Results Day?  
We have updated our website with all the relevant information, which will ensure you are aware of why the 
arrangements are different this Summer and what to do if you have any queries on or after results day.  There 
are a number of FAQs, which should answer most queries you may have. Please note there is still some additional 
information to be clarified as the government are currently consulting on some of these arrangements, so 
we recommend you check the website regularly before contacting the school.  Our exams section on our website 
can be viewed here.  
 
While we will miss the opportunity to celebrate with students in person due to needing to email results this year, 
we will look forward to celebrating this with your child at Prom or in the Autumn term when they will be able to 
collect their Year Book (if ordered).  In the meantime, we wish you a restful and safe Summer.  
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr M Boddington  
Executive Headteacher  
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